
 

EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND SMALL BUSINESS COMMITTEE 

Public Hearing  
 

Health and Wellbeing Queensland Bill 2019 
 

Monday 1 April 2019, 10:00am to 1.00pm 
Speakers’ Hall, Parliamentary Annexe 

 
 

Time   Public Hearing Sub. 
No. 

10.00 – 10.20am 
QIMR Berghofer Medical Research Institute 
• Professor David Whiteman AM 

 
16 

10.20 – 10.40am 
Public Health Association 
• Letitia Del Fabbro, Queensland Branch President 

 
18 

10.40 – 11.00am 

QUT, Faculty of Health 
• Professor Ross Young, Executive Dean 
• Louise Baldwin, Senior Research Fellow  

 
 
14 

11.00 – 11.20 am • Dr Sultan Linjawi, Endocrinologist 06 

11.20 – 12.00pm 

Health – non-government organisations 
• Steven Vines, CEO and Alison Durham, Advocacy Manager, Heart Foundation Qld  

• Lyn Hamill, Program Director, Diabetes Queensland  

• Chris McMillan, CEO, Cancer Council Queensland  

 
27 
17 
2 

12.00 – 12.20pm 
Health Consumers Queensland 
• Ms Melissa Fox, CEO  

 
28 

12.20 – 1.00pm 
 

Sport and recreation - non-government peak bodies  
• Peter Cummiskey OAM, CEO, Sports Federation of Queensland (QSport) 
• Dom Courtney, Executive Officer, Queensland Outdoor Recreation Federation 
• Phil Reeves, Executive Chairman, Queensland Fitness, Sport and Recreation Skills 

Alliance 

 
23 
26 
 
12 

Public hearing: 
Visitors attending the public gallery to view proceedings are advised that they may be filmed by broadcast media 
and / or be included in photographs taken by Parliamentary Service staff for purposes including posting on the 
Parliament’s website or social media sites. The Queensland Parliamentary Service is committed to protecting 
the images collected for this purpose in accordance with the Information Privacy Act 2009. 
 
Lifts and accessibility in the Parliamentary Annexe Building  
Visitors to the Parliamentary Annexe will experience some limitations to access around the building while lift 
upgrades are being undertaken to improve public access. Until May 2019 lift access for visitors to the 
Parliamentary Annexe will be reserved for visitors with mobility issues. Please advise security staff upon arrival 
of mobility issues and appropriate arrangements will be made. Other visitors can access public areas of the 
Annexe by using the stairwell next to the lifts being upgraded. We apologise for any inconvenience. 

Access for members of the public wishing to view Legislative Assembly proceedings from the public gallery will 
continue to be via the front of Parliament House (the George Street entrance) during sitting weeks and is 
unaffected by the lift upgrade. 


